
Precautions to prevent the spread of infection 

 

While the state of emergency for Tokyo has been extended until May 31st, infection cases can be 

seen among the members of the Graduate school and the College of Arts and Sciences. Many of 

them were caused by group meetings and dining in the 'three Cs' (closed spaces, crowded and 

close-contact settings). Having notified you regarding extracurricular activities for students on Stage 

Orange in “The College/Graduate School of Arts and Sciences Restrictions Index for Preventing the 

Spread of COVID-19 “ posted on the website (Please see the linked URL for details) late April, we 

would also like to ask all the members of the Komaba I Campus once again to take precautions. As 

ever, please perform hand disinfection, wear masks, keep a safe space between yourself and others 

and refrain from group meetings and dining in the 'three Cs'. 
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